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ICANN
16 March 2014
Re: .wiki Request for Two-Character SLD RSEP
Dear Raymond King,
ICANN has conducted a preliminary review of RSEP Ticket ID N4S5Y-0D7CO to introduce two-character
domains to the marketplace, in accordance with the Registry Services Evaluation Policy and process
provided at: https://new.icann.org/resources/pages/policy-bd-2012-02-25-en.
Based on the information provided, ICANN’s preliminary review did not identify any
significant competition or security and stability issues. Implementation of your proposal is the first type
of request in the new gTLD space and would require an amendment to the .wiki Registry Agreement

between Top Level Design, LLC and ICANN (dated 07 November 2013). As a result, ICANN will post the
amendment for public comment.

ICANN looks forward to working with you on the proposed amendment that will be posted for public
comment, and will provide amendment language to help facilitate discussions.

If you have any questions, please respond back to the GDD Portal via the case comment feature.

Regards,
Registry Services Team
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